
9/18/2019 

JOSHUA TREE NATIONAL PARK, Twentynine Palms, California – Joshua Tree 
National Park and the Morongo Basin Transit Authority will not be offering the free 
Roadrunner Shuttle Service in the fall of 2019. The two-year funded pilot program 
concluded in May 2019 and it has not been funded to continue into the next visitor 
season. Both the Joshua Tree National Park and Morongo Basin Transit Authority look 
forward to revisiting this service in the future with revised routes and schedules. 

For more information visit, www.nps.gov/jotr, or follow us on Twitter, Instagram, & 
Facebook at JoshuaTreeNPS. 

 
CONTACT 

Jennie Albrinck - NPS - (760) 367-5520 
 

http://www.nps.gov/jotr

	CONTACT
	Jennie Albrinck - NPS - (760) 367-5520


